

October 9, 2018

Dear Society for Chemical Hazard Communication:

On behalf of the Safe + Sound Campaign Organizers, we would like to thank you for your partnership with us for this year's effort. Your support in communicating the value and importance of safety and health programs to your stakeholders was vital to reaching businesses of all sizes and in all industries throughout the nation.

During 2018, over 200 trade associations, industry groups, unions, professional societies, and state and local safety and health organizations joined in spreading the message that every business in the United States can and should have a safety and health program and that these programs can prevent injuries and illnesses, reduce business costs, increase productivity, and enhance worker satisfaction. Over 2,700 organizations hosted Safe + Sound Week activities and events in their workplaces, a 170% increase from last year.

All of this would not have been possible without your support and enthusiasm. We encourage you to continue your partnership with the Safe + Sound Campaign. You'll be hearing more from us about new resources, upcoming webinars, local events, and other opportunities to promote safety and health programs in the coming months. In the meantime, don't hesitate to reach out to us at safeandsoundcampaign@dol.gov if you have feedback or other ideas for how we can work together on this important effort.

We would once again like to express our gratitude for your willingness to engage with us and your time, energy, and dedication to ensuring safe and healthy workplaces.















CERTIFICATE

OF RECOGNITION

PRESENTED TO

Society for Chemical Hazard Communication

In recognition of your efforts to promote a safety and health program in every workplace and to encourage your members to take a step in the right direction for safety through partnership in the

Safe + Sound Campaign 2018















